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As	of	this	report,	submitted	on	2/28,	the	agenda	stands	at	70	items	with	a	significant	number	of	
other	items	that	have	been	submitted,	but	are	awaiting	approval	of	the	BOT	Chair.		With	about	
32	hour	left	before	the	agenda	for	Cherry	Hill	is	closed,	we	are	expecting	a	lot	of	last	minute	
items	to	be	submitted.	
	
Immediately	after	the	closing	time	of	midnight	ET	(GMT	-5)	on	the	evening	of	Wednesday,	3/1	
the	rolling	agenda	will	be	restricted	from	view,	so	that	members	do	not	download	the	rolling	
agenda.		The	official	agenda	will	be	released	2	weeks	later	and	all	Trustees	are	reminded	to	
check	with	the	Trustee	website	home	page	for	the	various	deadlines	until	the	Trustee	meeting	
begins	on	Sunday,	4/30.	
	
After	a	rather	bumpy	start,	with	many	items	not	being	sent	in	following	the	requirements	
necessary	to	have	the	items	approved,	the	last	few	weeks	have	been	somewhat	easier	for	the	
BOT	Chair	to	work	with.		Attachments	will	be	visible	with	the	final	agenda.	
	
No	new	features	have	been	added	to	the	site	since	last	month’s	report.		The	removal	and	
transfer	of	the	Life-Line	Bulletin	has	been	accomplished	and	that	feature	now	resides	on	the	
ISO	website,	under	its	own	line	off	the	home	page.		The	Trustee	website	will	retain	the	link	for	
the	Bulletin,	with	the	notice	that	the	publication	is	no	longer	available	on	the	Trustee	website.		
The	website	page	on	the	Trustee	website	will	be	completely	removed	in	a	few	months.	
	
There	are	a	few	items	on	the	agenda	that	directly	affect	the	Trustee	website.		The	discussions	
will	not	doubt	be	‘robust’.	
	
David	M.	–	Committee	Chair	
	


